Consolidated Election Information — Tuesday, April 1, 2025

The information provided by the City of Taylorville is by public service and the City
advises that candidates obtain legal counsel prior to completing all forms. Please
contact Jolynne Richardson, City Clerk at 217.824.2101 or cityclerk@taylorville.net with
any questions.

PETITION CIRCULATION BEGINS TUESDAY, AUGUST 20, 2024

At this time, candidates may pick up packets from the City Clerk’s Office during regular
office hours of 8:00 A.M. —4:30 P.M. This is the first day to circulate petitions for
signatures for the 2024 Consolidated Election.

FILING PERIOD BEGINS MONDAY, NOVEMBER 12 — NOVEMBER 18, 2024

Candidates may begin to file election petition packets on Monday, November 12, 2024
beginning at 8:00 A.M. Please bring all completed packets to the City of Taylorville
Municipal Building, sign in with the City Clerk, and candidate packets will be stamped by
the City Clerk, with a receipt given.

A Statement of Economic Interest must be filed with the County Clerk prior to
submission of packet and receipt must be attached.

The last day to file election packets is Monday November 18, 2024 at 5:00 P.M.

If there are multiple filings for any one position, a lottery will be held, and all candidates
who are eligible will be contacted by the City Clerk.

Thank you for your interest in serving the City of Taylorville and its’ residents!



